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Autumn Term Governor’s Newsletter 

 
 

As another Calendar year draws to a close, I’d like to take the opportunity to thank all who have 

contributed to our school community throughout 2023. Even the smallest of gestures, such as 

encouraging our pupils with attendance, good behaviour or a positive learning attitude has a huge 

impact!   
 

For the hard-working staff of Leen Mills, and the excellent efforts from our pupils, their contribution 

has given us much to celebrate this term! It’s great to celebrate the positive attributes of leadership, 

especially when displayed by our pupils.   
 

It has been wonderful to hear about pupils participating in national competitions and the 

introduction of the girl's football team.  In addition to positive information provided in respect of the 

good work and positive attitudes of pupils this term.  
 

With such a positive start made by the newest cohort into the school, our foundation pupils will 

undoubtedly thrive in their time with us.   
 

Thank you to all parents and pupils that came to parents evening and the support you offer for your 

child's achievements, your continued support with attendance, behaviour and learning is to be 

commended and to support pupils being the best they can be now and in their future.  
 

The governors have received fantastic feedback regarding a pupil who has supported in raising 

money for Children in Need by giving up using technology for a week.  The initiative started is a 

fantastic achievement and governors would like to offer thanks for the efforts and contributions 

made by pupils and parents in the school community in supporting this.   In addition, thank you to 

everyone who has supported at the School Christmas Fair.  Your contributions to support the school 

at the event are very much appreciated, in this difficult time due to the cost of living crisis.  
 

We look forward to the upcoming celebrations that will be taking place in school to celebrate the 

Christmas period and the Lord’s birth and we hope the holiday brings love and joy to every member 

of our community.   

 

The Governors wish everyone; pupils, staff and parents alike, a restful Christmas, with a focus on 

looking after yourself and those around you.   

  

 
 

Emma Paine   

Chair of Governors  
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